
West Virginia Wesleyan College Bands 
59 College Avenue, Buckhannon, WV 26201                bands@wvwc.edu 

 
 

February 2nd, 2024 
 
Dear Director, 
 
We hope this letter finds you well in the midst of ratings preparation and other Spring activities. 
We invite you to prepare students for Wesleyan’s JazzFest Honors Big Band, April 13-15! 
 
Wesleyan boasts a proud tradition of academic excellence and artistic merit. Our groups have 
performed concerts all over the country; we are proud of the students on campus and those 
who have graduated. Many of the area directors and educators are proud Wesleyan alumni! 
 
Enclosed, please find a description of the WVWC JazzFest. Students will have a chance to work 
with world renowned jazz players, hear the Wesleyan jazz groups, and collaborate with other 
jazz ensembles around the state. You can find more information on our website 
(www.wvwc.edu/jazzfest). Audition materials will be posted on February 15th with a deadline 
for submission being March 7th. Final selections will be announced on March 21st.     
 
 
We look forward to having you and your students on campus and please feel free to contact us 
with any questions, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

  
 
 

 
 
Tyler Perske      Robert Palmer 
Director of Jazz Ensembles    Director of Athletic Bands 
West Virginia Wesleyan College   bands@wvwc.edu 
Phone: 304-473-8520 
Fax: 304-473-8108 

 

 

http://www.wvwc.edu/jazzfest

